
team, educators are confident pursuing a 
variety of community connections/
relationships. 

Key project activities and events: 

• Community books and photo displays, 

• Conference—Ann Pelo 

• Outdoor classroom was added to plan—

March 2014 

• Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/

Sharing their 

Leadership in the 

future: 

The team plans to 

host a second 

conference and has a 

vision of a leadership 

institute for SFUCCS. 

Individually, Jacky is 

exploring the 

feasibility of a North 

Shore Branch; Sera is 

creating a leadership 

newsletter to keep 

leadership 

connections and 

Deanna is building 

connections through 

the Leadership Link 

Planning Committee. 
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Featuring Alumni of the ECEBC Leadership Initiative 

Project Team:  Jacky Hughes, Sera Oh  (Member since February 20, 2012) and Deanna 

Hilder (Member since April 24, 2009).  SFU Childcare Society (SFUCCS). 

 

“Most significant 
change from project” 
• The creation of  opportunities for educators 

and children to connect with community 
partners/stakeholders 

• Increased relationships and collaboration; 
increased awareness of ECEs and their role 
and practice 

• With beginning support from the leadership 

ECEBC LEADERSHIP 

Burnaby Mountain Community Educators 

The project focused on enhancing the relationship between childcare and the 
Burnaby mountain community and services, we will use pedagogical narrations and 
BC Early Learning Framework to promote ECE’s work in the Burnaby mountain 
community.  By making children’s learning visible (art displays, newsletters, 
workshops) and collaborating with other groups and faculties on campus, we hope to 
raise the profile of Early Childhood Educators in the community and build bridges 
between staff, students, families and educators (Community of Innovation Project 
Report, 2010). 


